
  
  
  
  
  
  
October 23rd, 2019  
To Whom it May Concern,  

I am writing on behalf of Ms. Tara Geraghty. Tara was kind enough to come and 
speak at our National Chapter President Training conference in the summer of 2019 to 
our 20 college student chapter president volunteers. 

Tara’s ability to captivate the room of 20 young women was unlike anything else 
we had ever seen. Our volunteers go through long, rigorous days of training and 
sometimes it can be difficult for them to adjust from trainings to a guest speaker. Not 
for Tara. She conveyed a powerful, inspiring message of hope against the hardest 
obstacles anyone could ever imagine with grace, poise, and humor. Additionally, Tara 
crafted her speech in a way that made it applicable to our volunteers and the work they 
do in the field everyday. She empowered them to believe in themselves and further 
highlight the effect their work serves to an entire family. 

Additionally, after three years of running the conference and several dozen guest 
speakers, Tara received the highest score we have ever had from our attendees.  

We were absolutely thrilled to receive feedback from the volunteers stating: 
“Tara gave us REAL tangible advice and taught us things we didn’t already know”, “This 
woman was AMAZING! She was so inspiring and after hearing her speak, she made me 
want to go out and change the world in every possible way I could!”, and “I already 
knew we had an impact, but she made any doubt about what we do making a 
difference, go away.” 

I can not recommend Tara enough as a speaker. I can say without any 
reservation that she will be a tremendous asset to your program.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
 
 
Kindest regards, 
Kylee Lauren McGrane Founder and Executive Director A Moment of Magic 
kylee@amomentofmagic.org 570-991-1767
amomentofmagic.org 
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